





10 December 2018


Our Ref: HP7342





Dear Parents/Guardians
Year 3 Open Morning

As part of our new topic “Tribal Tales” we would like to open our classroom doors and invite you into school on Tuesday 18th December.  You will have the opportunity of getting involved with some fun activities (a cave painting) with your child and see what they have been learning.

The session will start at 9.00 am and will finish at approximately 9.45 am.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]We hope you are able to join us and look forward to seeing you on the 18th December.

Thank you for your continued support.


Yours sincerely



Mrs R Sandhu
Head of School

